

BRANDYWINE SCHOOL DISTRICT

1311 Brandywine Boulevard Wilmington, DE 19809-2306 302-793-5000 brandywineschools.org

LINCOLN HOHLER
Superintendent

JOHN A. SKROBOT, III
President, Board of Education

JASON HELLER Vice President, Board of Education

December 14, 2022

Dear BSD Families,

I'm writing to share an update about the "Where's the Bus" app, which provides real-time information to our families about their child's school bus.

As some of you may have noticed, the system is currently undergoing an update. This update is taking place because we recently added eight new buses to our fleet and the system is recalibrating to account for these new buses.

During this update, some of our families may see incorrect information about their bus in the app. I do apologize for this inconvenience, as I know so many families rely on this information for morning pick up and afternoon drop off. The vendor is aware of the issue, and is overseeing the update. At most, the update will take 72 hours.

We appreciate your patience as we fix this issue. For any families who aren't using the "Where's the Buss" app, you can click here to learn more.

Sincerely,

Leon Roberts-Cale
Transportation Supervisor